
From: Beatty, Jackie <jackie.beatty@mha.tvh.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 3:13 PM 
To: Deborah Daub <DDaub@westelgin.net> 
Cc: Heather Bouw <hbouw@westelgin.net> 
Subject: RE: MWE Council Grant Confirmation & FC Transit 
 

Hello Deb and Heather,  
 
We are having an Open House here at the hospital on Saturday June 3rd from 10 am – 
2 pm. We have invited police, fire, and ambulance as part of our event in order for 
families to learn more about their services.  
 
I had requested the FC Transit vehicle’s presence as well, and had hoped that the fee 
could be waived, if the municipality and committee were agreeable to that.  
 
If you wouldn’t mind looking into it and getting back to me, I would really appreciate it. 
We were hoping the driver and vehicle could come with some pamphlets or information 
to share with folks.  
 
I have attached the poster and here is the link to the event for your interest:  
FCHS Open House & Family Fun Day 
 
I appreciate your help with this.  
 
Thank you! 
Jackie 
 
Jackie Van Eerd Beatty 
Fundraising Coordinator 
Four Counties Health Services Foundation 
1824 Concession Drive 
Newbury ON N0L 1Z0 
Office: 519 693 4441 x 2539 
Cell: 519 784 4274 
jackie.beatty@mha.tvh.ca 
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